
 
November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Business Owners and Friends: 
   
 
The Evergreen Park Baseball Club is seeking your support by participating as a sponsor for the 2025 
baseball season. Because of our community support, over 500 boys and girls participate in our Spring/ 
Summer baseball program. The generous financial support of our sponsors helps to make these 
programs possible by defraying some of the costs of the uniforms, equipment and field improvements. As 
an organization, we make every effort to inform our families of your sponsorship and encourage them to 
reward your generosity with their patronage and support of your business or organization.  
 
2025 Sponsorship Levels:  
DUGOUT SPONSOR - $750 - Your business name and logo will be printed on a durable screening (see 
below example) that will cover the dugout and provide shade to our players. We will have 10 dugout 
screens available for purchase and they will be sold on a first come first serve basis. You will also receive 
all the team sponsor features (name on jersey, business name and logo listed on the website, and listed 
on banner hung at Duffy Park and Norris Field). A great way to have your business listed prominently in 
the parks! 
  
TEAM SPONSOR - $350.00 - As a team sponsor of the Evergreen Park Baseball Club, your business will 
be printed on the back of a team’s jersey. Your business will be listed with prominence on the homepage, 
team pages and sponsor page of the league website (www.epbaseballclub.com), with your logo and link 
to your company website if available. This listing will be present through the 2025 season. Lastly, a 
banner listing your name with prominence will be hung at Duffy Park on 91st and Ridgeway and Norris 
Field 90th and California near the concession stand for all to see.  
 
Evergreen Park Baseball Club is a non profit volunteer based organization with 501(c)(3) status. The 
business registration identification number is 88-0872535. We can provide a copy of the 501(c)(3) letter if 
requested for tax purposes.  If you have any questions regarding your sponsorship or wish to send your 
artwork and contact information electronically, please email me, Brian Harmon, at 
harmon@epbaseballclub.com 
 
 
 
Thank you very much for your support!       
Respectfully,  

Brian                Dugout Banner Example 
Brian Harmon  
President Evergreen Park Baseball Club  
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